
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley Academies Trust 
Executive offices, Dudley College of Technology  

Priory Villa, 3 Ednam Road, Dudley, West 

Midlands, DY1 1HL 
Chair of Board of Trustees: Lowell Williams  

Chief Executive: Jo Higgins 

18/06/21 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Face Masks & Coverings Update (Secondary)    

 

As I am sure you are aware, cases of COVID-19 are increasing at both a national and local 

level. In response to this, the Local Authority has issued guidance for all schools to 

implement the wearing of face masks in classrooms as well as general areas. 
 

Dudley Academies Trust is following this guidance and will therefore require all learners and 

staff to wear face masks, unless exempt, in both our classrooms and circulation areas from 

Monday 21st June 2021. 

 

The safety and wellbeing of learners, staff and our community is always our number one 

priority.  

 

Further guidance on how to wear a face mask or covering can be found under the COVID-

19 tab on your academy/ Trust website. 

 

I very much appreciate your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  


